
Public Notice  
 
 

HARINGEY COUNCIL – PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

ROAD SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS – CRANLEY GARDENS N10, SHELBOURNE ROAD 
N17, SHEPHERDS HILL N6, WOLSELEY ROAD N6 

 
T80 

 
1. Notice is hereby given that the Council of the London Borough of Haringey proposes to 

implement speed humps under section 90a and 90c of the Highways Act 1980 and the 
Highways (Road Humps) Regulations 1999 in Cranley Gardens N10, Shelbourne Road 
N17, Shepherds Hill N6 and Wolseley Road N6. 

 
2. To introduce speed humps outside the following properties (unless otherwise stated): 

 
Maximum height of the speed humps will be 100mm. 

 
3. Copies of this notice and of the Council’s statement of reasons for implementing the 

proposal and plans showing the locations of the proposal may be inspected during normal 
office working hours for 21 days from the date of this notice at the reception desk, 
Alexandra House, 10 Station Road, Wood Green, N22 7TR. 

 
4.  Any person wishing to object to the proposal or make other representation should send 

grounds for their objection via email  traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk or write to Traffic 
Management Group, Alexandra House, 4th floor, 10 Station Road, Wood Green, N22 7TR 
quoting reference 2022-T80, by 16th January 2023. 

 
Dated: 14th December 2022 
Ann Cunningham 
Head of Highways and Parking 
 

 

Road Locations 

Wolseley Road N6 No.16, inbetween flats 33 to 44 and 30 to 32, No.56, No.29, 
No.28, No.14, No.6 

Shepherds Hill N6 Outside Goldsmiths Court, No.5, No.11, No.19, No.14, No.20, 
No.28, No.34, No.59, No.48, No.56, No.62, No.68, No.80, No.74 

Cranley Gardens 
N10 

Adjacent to No.158 Muswell Hill Road, No.2, No.8, No.43, 
No.61, No.34, No.52, No.68, No.80, No.82, No.121, No.135, 
No.147, No.142, No.177 

Shelbourne Road 
N17 

No.38, No.60, No.84, No.128 (existing zebra crossing will be 
raised), No.174 

mailto:traffic.orders@haringey.gov.uk

